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Atkins, Caelan

From: Patrick Whittle <
Sent: 14 June 2023 21:53
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind not needed here

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Sirs 
My reference:  AQUI-001 
Since the Aquind Project proposal is being re-considered again I wish to re-iterate my objection to this project, along 
with thousands of other residents of Portsmouth, Havant and Waterlooville, Hampshire and Normandy. There is a 
strong indication that there is no real need for the  proposed AQUIND Project, which is of doubtful viability and 
undoubtedly routed through one of the least suitable parts of the south coast. There is no justification for the negative 
impact this project would have on both the civil infrastructure and natural environments from the Solent, the city of 
Portsmouth and environs to the Meon Valley.  
I refer you to my previous communications for more detailed objections. 
Yours etc 
Patrick A. Whittle 

 
  




